#### **Euro Information**

The Official Treasury Euro Resource

# Home Euro Cash **Business Information Euro Preparations** Outline National Changeover Plans Managed Transition Plan Preparation Reports Local Authorities **Euro Preparations** Standing Committee Minutes Preparations Committees On-line Ordering Links **Contact Us**

## **Preparation Reports**

## **Autumn Report 2004**

Click on a chapter title below to view the relevant pdf. The size of the pdf is indicated at the end of the section heading.

#### Content

**Executive Summary** (50 KB)

- 1. Introduction (42 KB)
- 2. Public sector preparations (67 KB)
- 3. Private sector preparations (79 KB)
- 4. Consumer protection and communication (60 KB)
- 5. Voluntary sector preparations (52 KB)
- 6. Wholesale financial markets (63 KB)
- 7. Forward work programme (35 KB)

#### Annexes

- A. Euro preparations committees (30 KB)
- B. Draft guidance on public sector accounting: Version 2 (146 KB)
- C. Euro preparations what you need to know leaflet (142 KB)
- D. Draft utilities consumer code of conduct (47 KB)
- E. Other useful publications (33 KB)
- F. Organisations involved in changeover planning (30 KB)
- G. List of technical terms and abbreviations (43 KB)

### Foreword by the Financial Secretary to the Treasury, Stephen Timms, MP

I am pleased to present this report on euro preparations. The Government is committed to ensuring that the UK would be in a position to join a successful single currency, if that is what Government, Parliament and the people, in a referendum, decide. This report sets out the progress that has been made in euro preparations across the UK economy since the previous report, published in April 2004.

It is important that all sectors recognise the need for continued preparations. I would encourage those organisations that have already considered the issues arising from a possible UK changeover to review their plans as part of their normal business cycle and for those who have not, or who are unfamiliar with the timetable proposed in the third outline National Changeover Plan, to consider the issues raised. Further information to support organisations in preparing can be found at www.euro.gov.uk.

In the event of a changeover the public sector would set an example, leading the way in achieving a smooth and effective changeover and protecting the interests of citizens. I would like to thank my colleagues across the public sector for their continued engagement in euro preparations. The private and voluntary sectors have an important part to play, particularly the financial sector, and I am grateful for the engagement of the banks in this work.

This report details progress in developing planning documents for any possible future changeover. A Managed Transition Plan will be made available for informal consultation shortly. This should help in achieving a smooth changeover in the event of a decision to join EMU. Progress is being made in developing a Consumer Protection Framework to ensure the public would be fairly treated and an Integrated Communication Plan to ensure that there would be clear communications during any possible future changeover.

I would like to thank those individuals and organisations that have been working with the Treasury to deliver an appropriate level of euro preparations and I look forward to us all continuing to work together.

HM Treasury

British Bankers

> British Chambei

Regiona Euro Advice

UK Trade & Investment

	STEPHEN TIMMS, MP Financial Secretary to the Treasury		
Site Map	🕝 🗓 page 1 of	1 [	menu
© Crown copyright 2005			